Louder Florida

October 11 1939

Mr. N. W. Griffin, President, The Florida State Teachers' Association, 410 Broad Street, Jacksonville, Florida.

Dear Mr. Griffin:

Thanks for your letter of October 6th in which you request 500 copies of "Procedure to Equalize Educational Opportunities." We still have the stencils on this and can run off 500 copies and send them to you for the cost of paper and mailing, which will be about 3 dollars. We will not make any charge for this because of the splendid cooperation of you and the teachers of Florida. As soon as we receive the order from you for the pamphlet "Anti-Negro Propaganda in School Textbooks" we will send them to you also.

I am more than happy to hear from McGill that the Teachers' Committee has agreed to continue the Teachers' Salary Case. I am enclosing a copy of my letter to McGill.

Sincerely yours,

Thurgood Marshall Special Counsel

TM:LC ENC.